
  

----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: Jennifer Russell <  

To: "coa@brampton.ca" <coa@brampton.ca> 

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 at 09:11:45 p.m. EST 

Subject: Application for minor variance 15 Humberside ave  

 Jennifer Russell  

Paul Soares  

4 Humberside ave 

Brampton Ontario 

L7A 1L3 

 

  

 To Whom It May Concern  

this application for minor variance was dated December 6th. I received it by mail December 18th is this 
some sort of a joke intentionally done so people can’t revoke these decisions. And not have enough time 
to participate in the meeting. The homes on Humberside are single family dwelling homes intended for 
ONE family not rental units. I opposed strongly and disagree with the permit in question!! With 15 
Humberside ave to be transformed in order to house more then one family brings down the value of the 
entire neighborhood for one. It increase the traffic on the residential streets which is a neighborhood full of 
children making the roadways unsafe. There is no overnight parking on the streets so there will be more 
cars that need to be parked. And more bylaw officers called for complaints. Permits of these sorts should 
only be allowed for the reasoning of a persons handicap not for business . This is one of many homes in 
this neighborhood that are being transformed as a form of income as a rental property. As there are many 
that go the route of illegal rentals . If the house was meant to have a separate entrance it would have built 
with one . I would like to be notified once decisions are made and would like to know why not enough time 
is allotted for people to actually show up to these meeting as I am sure it is done purposely. See if Patrick 
Brown would like his next door neighbor to start renting . He is turning Brampton into a dump. Jennifer 
Russell  

Had I not got this letter the day before the meeting I would be there either virtually or in person  

Sent from my iPhone 


